
 

 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Memo 

 
To:  District and Club Secretaries 

C.C.  BQ Board Directors 

From:   Brett Wilkie - CEO 

Date:  Tuesday 28th March 2023 

Re:  Correction to Previous Memo      Ref: 23/007 

 

 
As discussed at the recent Bowls Queensland Council Meeting and in the September 2022 Council Meeting, 
I would like to make a correction to a statement made in the BQ Memo “BowlsLink Privacy Concern” Ref: 
21/024, dated 2nd December 2021.  
 
The following statement (in bold) included in this Memo was incorrect:  
 
“This issue was raised and discussed at the Bowls Queensland September Council Meeting involving the 40 
District Delegates, these Delegates voted to not pursue the BowlsLink system at this point in time.” 
 
The correct wording for this matter should have been:  
 
“This issue was raised and discussed at the Bowls Queensland September Council Meeting involving the 40 
District Delegates, there was no motion from the floor against the Board’s decision regarding the 
BowlsLink system.” 
 
 

 
 
Brett Wilkie 
CEO 


